
Consulate General of India 
Birgunj (Nepal) 

********* 
 

The Consulate General of India in Birgunj is organizing an “Open forum for 

Consular Grievances” on January 29, 2022 (1100 hrs – 1300 hrs). All Indian nationals 

residing in the area under the jurisdiction of Consulate (viz Chitwan, Makawanpur, 

Parsa, Bara, Rautahat, Sarlahi, Mahottari and Dhanusha) are invited to join the 

telephonic session and express their grievances (if any) with the Consulate. 

 

We are available on January 29, 2022 for redressal of Consular Grievances at 

following contact numbers.  

1. +977-51-532244/64 

2. +977-533714 

3. +977- 534049 
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